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19th November 2015 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
HBS Pastoral Twitter Account 
 
I am writing to inform you that we have decided to create a twitter account for the KS3/4/5 Pastoral 
teams. As you probably know, a number of subject departments have now been tweeting for many 
months and we think this initiative will improve still further the lines of communication between 
school and home.  
 
Pastoral Leaders from Years 7-13 (Assistant Heads, Heads of Year, and Assistant Heads of Year) 
will have the opportunity to use the account to remind students of important dates, competitions and 
pastoral events; we can also use the account to celebrate achievements by our students. We will also 
try to add other information which we think will be helpful as you support your son throughout his 
time here at Hitchin Boys’ School. 
 
Of course, we will continue to telephone or email parents when necessary and the Hitchin Boys’ 
School website will always be the first port of call for you to obtain up-to-date information. 
 
We may on occasion wish to publish photographs of students during normal school activities on our 
new twitter account. If you do not wish your child to be photographed, please advise me via email 
to dstreets@hitchinboys.co.uk.  
 
Please do have a look at the Pastoral twitter account – follow us @PastoralHbs. I will be very happy 
to receive your comments once it is up and running. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
 
David Streets 
Assistant Head (KS3 Progress, Conduct & Welfare) 
 


